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CORRESPONDENCE RECEIVED  
 
Correspondence received for 14th March 2023 
 

 sender subject 

Priority list  

P1 Hadlow Down PC request for councils to work together on joint discussions with ESCC regarding 
ongoing conditions of highways and the ESCC maintenance strategy 

P2 High Hurstwood 
Village Hall 
Committee 

Request permission from Parish Council as freeholders to implement the 
verandah element of the planning permission sought in 2013. 

 
Secondary list 

S1 WDC Contractor appointed to develop new homes in Wealden 

S2 WDC Wealden District Council shortlisted for national awards 

S3 Working Group 
Against 
Overdevelopment 

Draft response to the NPPF Consultation 

S4 WDC Construction starts on new Changing Places unit in Wealden 

S5 NHS NHS Health Checks in Wealden 

S6 Roy Galley Monthly Update 

S7 NALC NPPF Consultation – information 

S8 Chiddingly & Isfield 
PC’s 

Planning and overdevelopment 

S9 CPRE "Wake-up Sussex" have your say in pivotal consultation. Developers will and so 
should you 

S10 WDC Decision awaited on A22 package of improvements 

S11 WDC Council Tax reduction scheme approved 

S12 WDC Council calls for meeting with new minister to keep up pressure on housing 
targets 

S13 WDC Council calls for meeting with new minister to keep up pressure on housing 
targets 

S14 WDC Query by Parish Council regarding New Homes Bonus given to Weadlen 

S15 ESALC Sussex Heritage Trust survey - please reply 

S16 WDC Freedom Leisure receives funding for Wealden communities 

S17 WDC Council Tax reduction scheme approved 

S18 WDC Wealden Council Tax increase 

S19 Wealden Group 
Against Over 
Development 

WGOD submission to NPPF Consultation 

S20 WDC Streets of Wealden event 

S21 WDC Wealden Community Lottery tickets go on sale 

S22 ESALC Queen's Green Canopy 

S23 WDC EV charging installation starts this week 

S24 WDC Parish Bulletin - February 2023 

S25 Robert Frankling 
Burwash PC 

Transport for the Southeast Forum 

S26 WDC Wealden Community Sports Hub Exhibition 

S27 WDC Explore Wealden attraction guide 2023 

S28 HHVHC Request to use HH Recreation Ground for Kings Coronation 7th  May 

S29 District Councillor, 
Ian Tysh 

Maresfield Community Forum 

S30 WDC Wealden development benefits from £300k funding 

S31 WDC Wealden District Council encourages people to explore the Cuckoo Trail 

S32 Roy Galley Monthly update 
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